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Pamela Cole

From: Bobby Van Kleek <pastor_bobby@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 1:48 PM

To: Pamela Cole

Subject: Class 3 Site Plan Review / Class 2 Adjustment Case No. SPR-ADJ21-25

CASE MANAGER: Pamela Cole, Planner II, City of Salem, Planning Division; 555 Liberty St SE, Room 305,  

Salem, OR 97301; Phone: 5035402309; E-Mail: pcole@cityofsalem.net.  

 

PLEASE CHECK THE FOLLOWING THAT APPLY:  

 

XXXXX  2. I have reviewed the proposal and have the following comments:  

 

 

Here is my comment towards the proposal.  

   

I am not opposed to apartment buildings.  I grew up most of my life living in apartment buildings and I know firsthand of 

their importance for families.   

 

How much vehicle traffic will this add to an already congested roadway?  In my opinion, West Salem is long due another 

roadway which will alleviate the congestion moving south towards our only bridge across the Willamette river.   

 

Again, I’m all for apartments.  I really question the timing of adding so many units when traffic is already terrible at 

times.   We need another road/bridge helping disperse traffic before we keep adding vehicles to a problematic system.  

 

Thank you for allowing me to share my thoughts.  

 

 

 

Name/Agency:        Bobby Van Kleek  

Address: 1059 Hemlock St. NW, Salem OR 97304  

Phone:971-239-8077  

Email: pastor_bobby@comcast.net  

Date  10-14-2021  

   


